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Memorandum No. ASP GBT 2019-02 
 
31 May 2019 
 
To:  ASP Faculty  
 ASP Graduate Students  
 
 
From:  Grace Barretto-Tesoro, Ph.D. 
 Officer-in-Charge 
 
Subject: Non-endorsement after the 10th year of Residency  
 

 
Please be informed that effective Second Term, Academic Year 2019-2020, I will no longer 
endorse requests from students to extend their study after their tenth year of residency.  
 
The University of the Philippines gives a maximum of ten years for a student to finish an 
academic program (MA/MS and PhD).  Please follow this rule.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 

 

Archaeological Studies Program 
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